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In continuation to our circular dated 15-12-2020, this is to inform all
the stakeholders of DDE of Pondicherry University that the examinations
for I and III semesters will also be held in addition to II & IV semesters.
These examinations are for students of MBA and other degree
programmes offered through Twinning Centres and also conventional
(General) distance education students.

As per the decision taken by the University authorities, all students
who are eligible to write examinations during December 2020 are
advised to write the examinations in January 2021.

All the MBA students of 2005-06 Academic year to 2016 Calendar
year batch and M. Com, MA (English, Sociology, Hindi) students of
2014-15 to 2016 Calendar year batch who have exhausted the maximum
prescribed period for completion of the course are granted two more
chances i. e. in January 2021 and June 202lexamination sessions
in order to complete the course and qualify for the degree by re-
registering themselves.

The examinations will start from 18" January 2021 instead of 4t
January 2021 as given in previous circular.

Those students who have already registered for II and IV semesters
and have some arrear papers in I and IIl semesters and wish to write
examinations during January, 2021 examinations can also apply. They
can send another application form for I and IIl semester arrear papers

with requisite fee and need not to pay Rs. 50/- for mark statement once
again.

The last date for submission of examination application forms is
31% December 2020.

All the other conditions remain the same as given in our circular
dated 15-12-2020.

The revised time table will be up loaded on Monday in the
University website.




